
      
presents 

Marshall Kapp, J.D., M.P.H., Director, Center for 

Innovative Collaboration in Medicine and Law 

Please come and join us on  

November 13th from 12-1pm in Room 1302 

At the College of Medicine  

learn all about the Baker Act and how it pertains to 

Florida’s future physicians! 

  

Firehouse Subs will be first come first serve 

Bring Your Own Drinks  

Free for all FSU students  

           

PSIG (Psychiatry 

Student Interest Group) 

AND 


